
 

To whom it may concern: 

I, Joe Bartels II, am changing the zoning of our company parking lot from C-1 and C-2 to C-3. 
This would allow us to put some small storage containers on our lot.  We will also be adding a 
fence to the perimeter from the main building to the storage units to secure our parking lot. This 
will help prevent theft. 

 

Joe Bartels II 

4/11/2022 


